
 

 

Hello Taylor, 

 

We are Silent Knightss, a charity organization created to seek out causes and/or individuals that we are passionate about 

helping. In 2020 we were obviously held back from any productive fund-raising events, so we decided to allocate just 

about all we had to what we named our “Charity Stimulus.” It’s been an ongoing effort that you can read more about 

here http://www.silentknightss.com/featured-event.html  

 

I am happy to award you with the enclosed check. We found you a perfect candidate to benefit from our efforts through 

the Charity Stimulus Program.  Working hard through the pandemic when many wont, and to continue to work hard 

when you could maybe find an easier way out is admirable!  We realize there are many like you and wish we could 

award them all, but fate is a funny thing and it brought you to us. A simple $8.00 balance on a gift card and some time to 

kill, opened the opportunity to meet you. It was impressive to see a young kid in college forging ahead during the 

difficult and unfair times of the restaurant business. Bartending is not an easy job. Doing so smothered in a mask and yet 

providing a sincere friendly demeanor is commendable. Way to be you! be proud! 

 

Again, we are happy to award you, please use it in any way you wish. You owe nothing in return. This is an award. Learn 

more about us at www.silentknightss.com  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Carl Casperson 

Chief Operating Officer 

Silent Knightss Charity Organization 

The Good Deed Group 

http://www.silentknightss.com/featured-event.html
http://www.silentknightss.com/

